
FANNIN COUNTY MIDDLE SCHOOL
Mid-Term Assessment Days Fall Semester 2024

Thursday, December 19th, 2024
6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade

1st Period Session 1st Period Session 3rd Period Session

8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m.
9:30 a.m.-9:45 a.m. Classroom Break/Student Sign In & Outside Parent Pick-up

2nd Period Session 2nd Period Session 4th Period Session

9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m.

11:15 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. Outside Parent Pick-up

11:30 a.m. Students Report to the Gym to Prepare for Lunch

11:45 a.m. – 12:45 p.m. LUNCH (6th, 7th, and 8th Grades)
12:45 p.m. – 3:05 p.m. Students will be in Connections

Friday, December 20th, 2024
6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade

5th Period Session 3rd Period Session 5th Period Session

8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. 8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m.
9:30 a.m.-9:45 a.m. Classroom Break/Student Sign In & Outside Parent Pick-up

6th Period Session 4th Period Session 6th Period Session

9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m.

11:15 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. Outside Parent Pick-up

11:30 a.m. Students Report to the Gym to Prepare for Lunch
11:45 a.m. – 12:45 p.m. LUNCH (6th, 7th, and 8th Grades)
12:45 p.m. – 3:05 p.m. Students will be in Connections

Assessment days will be the final two days of each semester. Teachers may assess students in various formats to include but

not be limited to final exams, projects, etc... The assessment grade will be weighted 10% of the final semester average.

Therefore a student’s semester average could be affected negatively should students not do well on the final.

Students will be required to attend assessment days if they are failing a course, or have absences exceeding the following:

Five absences: 90 or above average/ Four absences: 80 or above average/ Three absence: 70 or above average

*Medical notes and administratively excused absences will be exempt from the above absence counts.

*Academic teachers will announce exemptions to students on
Monday, December 16th, 2024, via an Exemption Status Form given to students.


